
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
DEPARTMENT OF ATOMIC ENERGY 
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REPRESENTATION FROM OFFICERS OF NPCIL 

 
649. DR. SUBRAMANIAN SWAMY: 
  
Will the PRIME MINISTER be pleased to state: 
 
(a) whether it is a fact that the Nuclear Power Corporation Officers' Association 

has made numerous representation to Government regarding grant of 
pensionary and terminal benefits as per CCS(Pension) Rules 1972 to the 
officers of the Nuclear Power Corporation of India Ltd. (NPCIL); 

 
(b) if so, the nature of these representations; 
 
(c) whether these representations have been considered by Government and 

hearing granted to the Association; and 
 
(d) the details of Governments response to the points/issues raised by the 

Association? 
 

ANSWER 
 

THE MINISTER OF STATE FOR PERSONNEL, PUBLIC GRIEVANCES & 
PENSIONS AND PRIME MINISTER’S OFFICE (Dr. JITENDRA SINGH): 

 
(a)&(b) Yes, Sir.  The Nuclear Power Corporation Officers Association (NPCOA) has 

submitted a representation requesting grant of pensionary and terminal 

benefits as per CCS (Pension) Rules, 1972.  

 

 CCS (Pension) Rules, 1972 apply to Government servants and do not apply 

to Public Sector Undertakings (PSU) employees.  

 

(c)&(d) The representation has been forwarded to Nuclear Power Corporation of 

India Limited (NPCIL), a Public Sector Undertaking (PSU) of the Department 

of Atomic Energy (DAE) advising them to examine the issue and send 

suitable reply directly to the NPCOA.  In the meantime, Nuclear Power 

Corporation Officers Association has approached the Hon’ble High Court of 

Bombay in this regard.  

*******  


